
From: Meghann Wayss [mailto:meghanns2@aol.com]  

Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2018 10:47 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 

Subject: Stop High Power Lines 

 

Pamela, 

 

My name is Meghann Wayss.  I live at 28 Fox Point Road in Newington with my Husband, two 

amazing/healthy children, and my Parents.  The Eversource lines drive directly through our 

property. Eversource should be not be allowed to proceed as proposed. 

 

*I think the health and well being of our communities is first and foremost! Electro Magnetic 

Fields are substantially stronger with overhead lines than when buried underground!  There is 

extensive research showing the link.  Our children should be protected from this exposure at all 

cost.  Their health and well being, and that of our own, is priceless...  NO price tag can be 

assigned to the health our our community and the generations to follow!!!! 

 

* This project negatively affects the historic district, the Frink Farm, Little Bay and the Great 

Bay estuary(which is Designated as a national Estuarine Research reserve by the Fed. 

Government. Jet Plowing Is BAD for Little Bay! 

 

*The Project also cuts through the historical and residential zones which runs against 

Newington's Master Plan and town ordinances.This is Critical as" the SEC must give due 

consideration to the views of municipal governing bodies and municipal planning commissions." 

 

*Newington's master plan states that it has been in the town policy to require land developers to 

place their electric utility service improvements underground and that this policy should also 

extend to transmission lines!  They need to BURY the lines underground through the residential 

area!  Newington is only looking for an additional mile of underground power cables through 

these residential areas!     

 

*In additional it will depreciate the value of the land and properties, such as ours, and the natural 

undeveloped lands that are so important to the town feel and design if allowed to proceed with 

above ground lines!   

 

Please stop Eversource from proceeding with the above ground lines. Help our protect the people 

in our community and the environment! 

 

Meghann Wayss 

28 Fox Point Road 

Newington, NH 03801 

 

603-943-6722 

 

mailto:meghanns2@aol.com

